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Spscial Meeting of
Canby City Council, llarch 27, 1961.

The mesting was called to order by the Mayor at 8:05 p.m.

ficil Call: Present - liayor Oliver, Councilnen Andérson, Girer, Graham,
Housen, Markees pgnd Stefani, Absent « None.,
Others Present « 3Supt. Cox, Abtorney Bettis and Police Chisf Younce,

The Meyor declared the rsading of ths minutes of the previous meebing to be

pogtponed tothe next regulsr rmeeting,.

Mayor Oliver ennounced that he had asked Larry Hill, new proprietor of the
Raworth Insurance Agency, for a completa survey of the statum of a1l City
insurance. :

A letter from the League ldgisletive consultant regarding Liquor Revenue
b1ll HR # 1295 was read &nd discussed, Attorney Bettls was instrueted to
write a letter to the Join{ Weys and ileans committee in a movement to wavive
the bill,

Mayor Oliver presented Waldemar Seton, Hibbard Johnson and Don Curts, Officials
of Portland General Electric Co, who had apnesr>d beiore the Council to discuss
Ssnabe 3411 #3487 and the City's opposition stammd. The PGE officlals suszmested
an exchanre of Imtbters. setting out the basic principals it bs followed in
future agreements in the event of annexations, The Council instructed the
Hocorder to write lettsrs to the Cities of MeMinnville, Poreat Grove, Honmouth
and Hugens to ascertaln their vresent stand fn regard to the spvosition of .

the certification bill.

Sewer Commissloner Giger and Supt Cox rsviewed anu incident of building e~ne
structlon and gsewer connection being started on the Burgess vroverty without
aopldcation for a vermit, Supt Cox reported heving stopved the work until

proper applieations were filed, The Gouncll concurred in the sction and
stipulated thet 2 connectlion foe and monthly sewer rental charse would be in order,

Sup% Cox reported that meny bullding plang, accomany'ryg vermit apnlications,
are too meager to mest the bullding code, and asked the Council to stipulase

how rigld the code should be adhered toc. The Mayor said the Planning Comie
ission should be gdvised of this condition. The Council indicated the necessity
for reviving the bullding permit Beoard of Appssls.

Counellman Stefanl stated a rough estimate on the cost of relocating the library
50 be %2000 to 32500, Discussicn of cost of rebuilding facilities in the resr
of the Clty Hall to aacomodate the fire trucks, resulted in a definate conabe
ructionvieo be oresented at the next regular mseting,

f4 1)
Attarn@y?%é%%is reported on Information from the County Health Officer that
she Depertment of Agriculture had eclosed down the operations of the Walter A,
lisek property, due to unsanitary conditions. Mayor Oliver instructed Supt.
Loz to Investigate the conditions.. - | -

Souneilmsn Markee load discussion of prelimlnary budgst practices and asked
the other Councllmen to b prspared o enter intc budget formulation soon.

The meoting was adjourned at 11:05 Polils o
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